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1st December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Nine Lessons & Carols – Thursday 15th December 2022 

I am delighted to inform you that Ely College’s ‘Nine Lessons & Carols’ will be happening again this 
year.  This event will take place during the evening of Thursday 15th December, consisting of a range 
of music (congregational carols, reflective choral and instrumental performances) and ‘lessons’ 
(secular and sacred readings).   

The event will start at 7.00pm, with doors opening from 6.30pm, providing the opportunity to 
purchase refreshments (coffee/tea/hot chocolate/squash/mulled wine and a mince pie) via either 
cash or card.  The evening performance will be finished around 8.30pm. 

Tickets for the Nine Lessons & Carols Concert will be available to purchase from Friday 2nd 
December via WisePay.  Adult tickets will be priced at £3 and children at £2 and must be purchased 
in advance through WisePay.  

This event will be a lovely opportunity to celebrate Christmas as a college, and to enjoy some 
beautiful music performed by our students.  Thank you for your continued support of Music events 
at Ely College and we hope to see you at this event. 

Yours faithfully 
 
   K. Arnold  
 
Miss K Arnold 
Teacher of Music   
karnold@elycollege.co.uk  
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